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Part II: Strategic Items for Discussion 
 
22. Confidential: My UCL Experience – staff survey actions (3-02) 

 
22.1. Exempt from publication, please see confidential minutes. 

 
22.2. Exempt from publication, please see confidential minutes. 

 
22.3. Exempt from publication, please see confidential minutes. 

 
23. The Future of Work at UCL – New Hybrid Working Guidance and 

implementing the new arrangements (3-03) 
 
23.1. Mr Charles Marson, Head of HR delivered an update on the 
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24.2. The following points were raised in discussion:  
a. There were no comments on the update.  
 

24.3. People and Culture Committee received the update.  
 
25. Amendment to the Probation of PGTAs (3-07) 

 
25.1. Ms Laura Tomson, Employment Policy Manager provided an update on the 

actions arising from the continuous improvement PGTA project. The following 
points were made during the presentation: 
a. It was confirmed that departments have provided feedback on the 

continuous improvement project. This has led to the amendments which 
were summarised in the accompanying paper.  

b. The committee was asked to note the additional appendix which reflects 
the updates.  

 
25.2. The following points were raised in discussion:  

a. There were no comments raised.  
 

25.3. People and Culture Committee noted and agreed to the updated appendix.  
 
26. Launch of Talentlink – New End to End Recruitment System for UCL (3-

05) 
 

26.1. Ms Angela Clark, Head of Recruitment presented an overview of the new 
recruitment system. The following points were made during the presentation: 
a. It was explained that the new recruitment system should offer an end-to-

end process for recruitment at UCL.  
b. The system should work together with policies and staff should be able to 

intuitively use the system. It should reduce time to hire staff and allow 
UCL to access recruitment data easily.  

 
26.2. The following points were raised in discussion:  

a. The new system was welcomed by the committee.  
b. It was asked whether it was possible to delegate tasks to different staff. It 

was confirmed that this would be possible. Administrative tasks can be 
done by other team members and not just the line manager or hiring 
manager.  

c. It was asked whether there would be a support system for the system. It 
was confirmed that there would be.  

 
26.3. People and Culture Committee received and welcomed the overview of the 

new system.  
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a. It was asked whether internal recruitment would happen first by default. It 
was confirmed that this is only the case for re-deployment candidates and 
other internal candidates would need to use this scheme which would 
need to be selected by the recruiting line manager. Redeployees are 
offered the job for five days; the internal recruitment would then take place 
for a further 2 weeks or there is the option to go straight to external after 
redeployees.  

b. It was raised that it may be beneficial for it to continue as a pilot in the new 
recruitment system.  

c. There were some concerns raised over internally recruiting and EDI.  
 

28.3   People and Culture Committee requested that the scheme continues as a pilot 
for both professional service and academic roles and further feedback be 
brought back to the committee next academic year.   

 
 
Hannah Swallow 
July 2022 
 

 

 

 


